
Friday 26th April 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
This week we have spent some time updating our whole 

school displays for Reading and Geography.  It has been    

interesting to hear the discussions the pupils have had with 

each other about the books they have already read this year in 

their class after looking at the Reading display; and sharing 

where they have visited or have plans to visit after looking at 

the Geography display. 

From this week, we will be sharing the attendance of each 

class on the weekly newsletter.  Please have a look at the  

attendance for your child’s class below.  Our aim is for all   

classes to achieve 97% or above by the end of 

the year and your help is vital in us getting there. 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.52% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

RCM 

98.72% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6AD 

96.67% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

9x6=54    54÷6=9 

6x9=54    54÷9=6 

Reading Corner 

 

 

 

Around school, I'm sure you've seen our posters advertis-
ing an exciting Book Fair coming to Griffin! 

We will be holding the Book Fair after school on :- 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 3.30-4.00pm 

Thursday 2nd May 2024 1.30-2.00pm 

Friday 3rd May 2024 3.30-4.00pm 

Prices start from just £2.99 and there will be a special 3 
for 2 offer. 

We can't wait to see you there. 

Year 6 SATS 

Year 6 SATS take place in the week 

beginning Monday 13th May 2024.  

They will be taking the tests between 

Monday 13th May and Thursday 16th 

May 2024. 

Please ensure that your child is in 

school every day that week and on 

time.   

 

We will be running a breakfast club for 

Year 6 pupils with food and drink   

available during this week.  More   

Information will be shared with you 

about this next week. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 84.62% 

RCM 98.72% 

RLS 96.3% 

1KR 93.53% 

1CS 89.78% 

2ZC 93.7% 

2MK 97.32% 

3TW 92.96% 

3MH 88.49% 

4HS 85.44% 

4SS 88.52% 

5DC 92.45% 

5JL 90.37% 

6AD 96.67% 

6BA 90.96% 

6ZM 94.44% 

Sporting results 

Our netball team have had another 

successful week of matches! 

The Year 6 netball team won 2 

league matches this week, beating 

Stockwell 17-0 and Marfleet 7-1 

which takes them through to the  

finals. 

Well done to all our teams and   

players! 

May Day 

May Day is on 

Monday 6th May 

2024 and school 

will be closed on 

that day. 

School reopens 

on Tuesday 7th 

May 2024 to all 

pupils. 


